
We are a  
really friendly 
school and we 

believe it is important 
that all our students 
are happy and go on 

to lead successful 
lives

We can’t wait to meet you!

We will be in touch 
soon about activities 
we’ll be running this 
summer to help you 

get to know your 
new school

When you 
join us you will be 
supported by our 

pastoral team, including 
the Head of Year 7 and 
Learning Mentors who 

are here to help you 
settle in

Personal  
development 
and academic 

achievement are 
at the heart of our 
inclusive learning 

community



We hear that you will 
soon be joining us at The 
Prescot School.
Everyone here is really looking forward to 
meeting you and we can’t wait for you to 
start in September. 

We are doing lots to get ready for when you 
arrive. We are planning exciting lessons and 
organising lots of different opportunities 
for you to take part in. Whatever you are 
interested in there will be lots to try.

Over the coming weeks we will be contacting 
all your primary schools to find out more 
about you and get ready for your arrival. We 
will be sending lots of further information out 
to your parents/carers soon and we will also 
be running some activities to help you get to 
know your new school. 

If you do have any concerns, don’t worry – it 
is only natural. Whenever you do something 
new, there will always be some nerves.

We promise that we will do everything we 
can to make you feel at home at The Prescot 
School as soon as you arrive. 

For further information about your new 
school please visit our dedicated transition 
website, which will be updated with further 
information over the coming months:  
www.welcometoprescot.co.uk 

If you wish to contact the Head of Year 7,  
Mrs Thompson, with any queries or  
questions, please email: 
sthompson@prescotschool.org.uk

I hope you are as excited about joining as 
we are about getting to know you. 

Mrs G Cousineau 
Head of School 


